Alternative
Education Center

P: (760) 254-2715
F: (760) 254-2194

¥ @AEC Scorpions

Fort Irwin
Middle School

P: (760) 386-1133
F: (760) 386-2448

¥ (@FIMS Wildcats

Lewis
Elementary School

P: (760) 386-1900
F: (760) 386-1956

¥ @LES Coyotes

Newberry Springs
Elementary School

P: (760) 257-3211
F: (760) 257-4838

¥ (@NES BobCats

Silver Valley
High School

P: (760) 254-2963
F: (760) 254-3043
¥ @SVHS Pride

Tiefort View
Intermediate School

P: (760) 386-3123
F: (760) 386-4535

# @TVIS Sharp

Yermo School

P: (760) 254-293 1
F: (760) 254-2932

¥ @Yermo_Eagles

SILVER VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

35320 Daggett-Yermo Road, P.O. Box 847, Yermo CA 92398
P: (760)254-2916 F: (760)254-2091
www.svusdk12.net 3 @SilverValleyUSD

April 1, 2020

Dear Silver Valley Unified School District families,

| am disappointed to announce that due to the Novel Coronavirus pandemic, all schools
In the Silver Valley Unified School District will continue to be closed through the
remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.

Our district has designed a distance learning model for every student that will begin on
Monday, April 6", 2020 and will end on Thursday, May 28™, 2020. Details of our
distance learning model will be communicated to our families by the site principal of

each school this week.

Silver Valley Unified School District will continue to provide breakfast and lunch for
every child in our community, age 18 or younger, for as long as this closure lasts. You
DON’T have to be enrolled in our district to receive this service. We will have breakfast
and lunch available from 10 am to 12 pm daily at Tiefort View Intermediate School,

Yermo Elementary School and Newberry Springs Elementary School.

| want our families to know that every Silver Valley Unified School District employee is
committed to helping our students successfully navigate this new way of learning. |
understand this is a major disruption to our families, and | want our community to know
we are here to help. As this situation continues to evolve, we are committed to keeping
you informed. Please follow our district on Facebook and Twitter for the latest news

and announcements.

| appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through this unprecedented
situation. Together, we will get through this. #TheSilverValleyWay #SVUSDstrong
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Jesse M Najera
Superintendent
Silver Valley Unified School District



